
  

 DAILY BULLETIN  
 

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         January 11, 2017 

 

Menu 

 

Wednesday:  Mini Corn Dogs 

Thursday:  Turkey/Cheese Wrap 

Friday:  Chicken Tender Salad 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

“Bring the Change” 

All WJHS students are encouraged to take part in a “Bring the Change” fundraiser from January 16th-

February 3rd. This program's mission is to raise charitable funds for the Leukemia and Lymphoma 

Society. Leukemia causes more deaths than any other cancer among children, adolescents and young 

adults. 

 

WJHS Beta Club will organize and execute this school wide event; however, 100% of all funds collected 

will be donated to the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  Students may raise funds online, collect 

change at home, or bring in donations to a classroom teacher.  The wrap-up class that raises the most 

money will be awarded with an Olive Garden lunch!  Individual students who raise more than $100 online 

will also receive a commemorative t-shirt to celebrate this success. Informational flyers and collection 

boxes will be sent home with each student next week.  This flyer can also be submitted at our local Olive 

Garden for a free kid’s meal. Questions about the “Bring the Change” program should be directed to Mrs. 

Damery at damery@wcusd15.org  Information about the student fundraising series can also be found 

online atwww.studentseries.org   

 

Jostens Packet Deadline:  This Friday, January 13 is the deadline to return your orders.  Make sure 

they’re in an envelope with your name on it when returned to the box in the office.  Thank you. 

 

Beta Club: Beta Club will meet in the cafeteria on Friday during wrap up to discuss the next upcoming 

club fundraiser. All members should plan to attend to hear this information. 

 

Purchase Your Yearbook in February:  On February 1, every student will receive an envelope in wrap 

up.  This is your yearbook payment envelope.  This envelope with payment is due in the office by 

February 28.  We won’t accept any yearbook envelopes after this date.  Your pre-ordered yearbook will 

be given to you on the last day of school.  If you miss the cut- off date, we’ll have extra to sell you on the 

last day of school at a slightly higher price.   

 

Pledge of Allegiance Schedule:  Schedule of participants: 

Wednesday: Gavin Holsopple 

Thursday: Claire Ibbotson 

Friday: Kyra Jagels 

If you have any questions or concerns, please let the office know. 

*Please come to the office after you’re released from the gym at 8:15 and have stopped at your 

locker. You can report to your first hour class after the pledge.   

 

 

 

 



  

Fine Arts News 

 

Bowling Party @ King Pin Lanes - Sunday, January 15 – 9pm – 11pm 

There’s no school on Monday, January 16, so join us for some fun! Unlimited bowling including shoe 

rental is $15.  Everyone is invited.  Lanes can hold 5-6 people. This event is sponsored by the Band 

Boosters.  Forms are available in the office to reserve your lane. Complete the form, enclose the money 

and return it to the box in the band room. You can also register at the door starting at 8:30 pm as long 

as lanes are still available. Only cash or checks made out to Williamsville Band Boosters will be accepted.  

Pizza and snacks will be available to purchase.  Any questions?  Email cmhalford@yahoo.com. 

 

Athletics 

 

Schedule of Game Workers 

 

Date/Time/Event Tickets Scoreboard Score 
Book 

 Concession 
Workers 

Adult 
Concession 
Supervisor 

January 17 
VB 6, 7, & 8 

5:00 p.m. 

D. 
McQuality 

N. Moss M. Miller Libero 
Tracker: 

G. 
McCall 

Wright, 
Budinger, 

and Bishop 

B. Kruger 

January 19 
BBB 7 & 8 
5:00 p.m. 

D. 
McQuality 

S. 
Henderson 

J. 
Thomas 

 H. Gerding, 
C. Young, 

and E. 
Gettleman 

 

January 23 
BBB 6

th
 A & B 

6:00 p.m. 

D. 
McQuality 

S. 
Henderson 

J. 
Thomas 

 S. James, 
Hornbacker, 
Slater, Gray 

 

 

Voleyball:  Both 7th and 8th grade teams lost to Auburn last night.  Out next game is Thursday against 

Illini Central at Easton.  Bus time is 3:45 p.m. 

 

High School Football Meeting:  There will be a football meeting for those boys in 8
th
 grade interested in 

high school football.  The meeting will be Tuesday, 1/17/2017 in the cafeteria during wrap up.  Check in 

with your wrap up teachers then report to the cafeteria. 

 

Girls Basketball:  Girls not playing volleyball can see Coach Fandel or Coach Wherley about open gyms 

in January.  The first one will be Thursday the 12th from 3:30-4:30 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT DAY! 

 


